
WE ARE BECOMING:
ROOTED. RELATIONAL. REFLECTIVE.

Alcoa has already returned to classes.
Blount County and Maryville are returning
within the week. Sad, I know. But, we are
excited about the return of MVS
Wednesdays on August 6 at 6:15pm. Each
week we have dinner, enjoy activities and
spend some time learning what it means to
be a follower of Jesus.  

Before the summer break ends there is the
MVS, preteens, and children  family pool
party on July 23 from 6:30 - 9:00pm at John
Sevier Pool. Invite your family and friends.
Pizza and drinks will be provided. Please
bring a lawn/camping chair to sit in. Hope to
see you there. 

One last summer event is the MVS
Whitewater rafting trip down the Ocoee on
Saturday, August 2. Cost is $40. Text/email
Chris ASAP if you plan to participate. A MVS
student release and an Ocoee Inn rafting
waiver need to be completed before the
trip.

Before you know it, the MVS fall retreat will
be here. Mark your calendar for November
21-23. 

7/23: Family Pool Party - John
Sevier Pool - 6:30-9:00pm - Pizza
and drinks provided.
7/27: Bible Study 9:30am
Worship Service 10:45am
Ministry Celebration with lunch
after morning service. 

8/2: Whitewater rafting - Ocoee
Meet 7:45am. Return @5:00pm
8/3: Bible Study 9:30am
Worship Service 10:45am
Promotion Sunday
MVS Wednesday returns Aug. 6
Dinner at 6:15pm followed by
activities and Bible Study

Whitewater Rafting
Saturday, August 2 - Cost $40

Sign up now!

 July 23 - 30CURRENT HAPPENINGS

FUTURE HAPPENINGS

Chris Gilliland (Youth Pastor):
chris@montevistamaryville.com

Carter Harris (Intern):
carter@montevistamaryville.com

CONTACT


